PWG WebEx Notes – DRAFT
Wednesday, May 25, 2011
Participants
Richard R. Beasley, CenterPoint Energy

Bill Boswell, ERCOT

Ed Echols, Oncor

Adrian Marquez, ERCOT

Calvin Opheim, ERCOT

Diana Rehfeldt, TNMP

Randy Roberts, ERCOT

Don Tucker, ERCOT

Lloyd Young, AEP

Agenda Item 1:  Antitrust Admonition
Ed Echols opened the meeting and touched on the ERCOT Antitrust Admonition, which was displayed on the screen.  
Agenda Item 2:  COPS Meeting

Ed said he gave a presentation at the last COPS meeting, covering LPGRR043 and the Annual Validation update to the Profile Decision Tree.  Both items were approved by COPS.

Agenda Item 3:  Approval of April 27 PWG Meeting Notes
The notes from the April’s PWG WebEx were approved. 
Agenda Item 4:  Discuss of TDSP Estimation of DG When Flow Into Grid = 0 
Ed tried to spur discussion on options for estimating interval data for DG output from Advanced Meters--such as when the total generated kWh is captured for a specific period but the 15-minute values are not known.  Richard Beasley said in that type of situation CenterPoint would use ‘like day’ for estimating. 

Ed asked if ERCOT had anything in the works to estimate missing distributed generation data, and Calvin Opheim said no.

Agenda Item 5:  UFE Annual Report

Randy Roberts presented the two reports posted to the meeting’s web page.  One of the reports was the 2010 UFE Analysis and the other covered inadvertent energy (for 2010), which is a component of UFE.

Agenda Item 6:  Any New Issues from ERCOT or Market Participants 
Richard Beasley wanted to get some feedback on what is happening with requests for BUSOGFLT assignments, as CenterPoint Energy has only been requested (through ERCOT) to change one ESI ID to BUSOGFLT in the past year.  He said that at times the characteristics of the site cause them to go out into the field and then find that it is a pump for an oil well.  Richard asked if there were any REPs on the call that could provide some perspective, but silence followed.

Next PWG Meeting
The next PWG WebEx is scheduled for July 27, 2011, as the June 22 meeting has been cancelled. 
As always, if someone would like to propose an item to be put on the PWG agenda, it is preferable that topics be submitted to Ernie (Ernest.Podraza@directenergy.com) at least two weeks prior to the meeting.
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